
 

 

 
 
 
 
November 2, 2022 
 
Mr. Todd White, Bureau Director 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
Bureau of Transportation Planning, B340 
P.O. Box 30050 
Lansing, MI 48909 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. White: 
 
On October 26, 2022, the Kalamazoo Area Transportation Study’s Policy Committee 
adopted the attached resolution, supporting the Calendar Year 2023 State Safety 
Targets. 
 
KATS appreciates the Michigan Department of Transportation’s cooperative planning 
process in developing these Safety Targets.  KATS looks forward to supporting these 
targets through our metropolitan planning process. 
  
If you have any additional questions, please contact me at (269)343-0766.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Steven L Stepek, AICP 
Executive Director 
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